
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Cherrytree Township Board of Supervisors will hold a 

special meeting on Monday, November 19, 2018, at 4:00 

p.m., at the township building, located at 1311 Cherrytree 

Road, Titusville, PA 16354.  The purpose of the meeting is 

to discuss personnel issues and any other issues that come 

before the Board of Supervisors. 


